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PROSPECT HILL GOLF COURSE TO HOST RIBBON CUTTING AND GRAND OPENING 

 

Auburn, ME – Prospect Hill Golf Course is pleased to announce a ribbon cutting and grand opening 

ceremony at 694 South Main Street, Auburn, scheduled for Friday, May 26 at 11:00am (rain or shine). 

The event will celebrate their recently upgraded facility that includes over fifty new golf carts!   

 

"It has been 60 years since the Chapman family of Auburn converted family farm land into the 

Prospect Hill Golf Course," said Mayor LaBonté. "To have this new ownership renew its commitment 

to Prospect Hill by making these improvements to enhance the golfer experience is welcomed, and on 

behalf of the city, I thank them for choosing Auburn to invest." 

 

The new owners of Prospect Hill, Fang Cheng Morrow, president of the Mingjing Industry Group Co., 

and her business partner, Nianping Wang, invite Auburn residents to attend the ribbon cutting.  
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